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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE GRADUATES OF THE DEP IN 
SEAMANSHIP 2020-2021! 

As of January 2018, the Centre de formation en mécanique de véhi-
cules lourds (CFMVL) of the Centre de services scolaire des Navigateurs 
offers a diploma of professional studies (DEP) in Seamanship. This pro-
gram is offered in partnership with the Centre de formation aux me-
sures d’urgence of the Institut maritime du Québec. (CFMU) 
This is the first DEP created in the last twenty years. The seamanship 
program is intended to train crewmen who will be able to practise their 
trade both on deck and in the engine room. It was implemented in 
order to meet the labour needs of the Marine Industry and to develop 
Québec’s expertise in this area. 

This year, students completed the training on time, despite the days they were unable to access the school due to the 
pandemic. The students, teachers and principals of the training centres have shown a lot of agility and resilience to 
ensure the success of these cohorts!

The graduates have received all the necessary training to work on 
ships in Quebec and even internationally!

This program is highly coveted and there are only two cohorts per 
year. With 16 students per cohort, there are on average about 
thirty graduates per year. The year 2021-2022, which will begin in 
August 2021, will make it possible to reach the milestone of 100 
graduates of the DEP in Seamanship.
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At the 2020-2021 Graduate Gala, several prizes were offered by marine companies, for a total value of $11,000. These 
awards were a recognition of the efforts that students have shown throughout each cohort. Here is the list of awards 
offered by companies for different categories of demonstrated effort as well as the names of the winners for each 
cohort.

To find out the full names of the companies, click here. 

Good luck to all the graduates and best of luck in your careers!
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